





Chirper

October 2015

NOTE: Change your Club Roster
JANIS PARSON’S CORRECT EMAIL
ADDRESS IS:

L A N I A I R N B R A A A ]

Tillie Tillman ........cceceeevneeess Oct. 04
Don Village Oct. 05
Val Paterson.........cccereeneeeOct. 07
Opal Hebson ......ccceecveneeneene Oct. 09
Bea Clark Oct. 11
Bobbie Davis Oct. 13
Eric Wilhelmsen.......... veeeeOct. 20
Gary De Lapp.....cccccevurevcnene Oct. 31

HEARTS and FLOWERS

With much appreciation, we thank Morris &
Louise Hosoda, for their generous donation of a
case of computer paper for the printing needs of
our Club. THANK YOU!

ROUND DANCE CLASS

Beginning Cha-Cha and Rumba
SUNDAYS:

Galaxy Rounds & Sunnyvale Squares

Instructors: Phil & Sue Harris and Chuck & Darlyne
McDowell

Murphy Park Bidg, 250 N. Sunnyvale Ave., Sunnyvale

5:00 - 7:00 PM

Starts: Nov. 29; $7.50/person/night

Info: Sue 831-726-7053

ed. note: How about some “What | did this
summer” or “Where | went on vacation”
articles from those who have some
interesting stories and/or pictures to
share? The next Chirper deadline for
submissions is Friday, Oct. 30,
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PRESIDENT’S CORNER

Hi Everyone, )

1
Wow, this year is sure going fast! We got back trom
our trip and had two funerals to go to. A good friend
of Maxine’s that she was trustee for had died plus
Maxine had to come home 2 days early from Alaska
because her 96 % year old dad wasn’t doing well and
he died the moming she got home.

I can’t believe that it’s already October. The Jubilee
is in the past now. Several Katydids attended. We
thought that it was hot where we dance on Friday but
the Jubilee Plus Hall was much hotter and the dancing
much faster so we were fading fast! I hope they find
an air-conditioned hall for next year.

This past Sunday, 14 Katydids attended a square
dance at the Cypress Community Center to wish
Happy 100 Years Birthday to Ray Fronce (this proves
square dancing is healthy) and also to benefit the
Shriners Hospital for Children . 1t was a great dance
and they raised about $800.00 for the Hospital. Scot
Ba)ﬁirs was sick so Rich Reel and Jim Osborne
called.

We have our Popcorn Mania Night and our Halloween
Dance coming up this month. In November, Jacky
and Eric will be chairing a Thanksgiving Potluck.
Then again in December, they will be chairing a
Christmas Potluck. Check the Chirper for the dates.

Lloyd

SWEETHEART SPECIAL

Hi everyone,

It is time to start thinking of what to bring for the
Raffle for our Sweetheart Special Hoedown, As I said
last year, 1 hope you bring items that you would want
to win, not items that you want to get rid of. Last year
we had items we could not even identify what they
were. Let’s make them great so all the dancers
purchase lots of tickets in hopes of winning something
very special. Also, can you bring your items early,
please, not the Friday night before the dance after we
have all the baskets made and Morris has all the sheets
ready to list the winning tickets.

So, bottom line, start thinking about what you are
going to donate, make it something great that everyone
will want to win, and bring it early.

Thanks,
Pat Angotti












